
                                                                                                                                                                                   

Week 34                                                                                                                              16th June 2017 

 

Monday 19th June 

 

Guitar lessons 

Woodwind lessons 

Class 3 and 4 visit to St. Chad’s Church 

Football Tournament at Newhey Community School 

After School Activities: Choir, Football for years 3,4,5 and 6 

6.30pm Governor’s Meeting 

Tuesday 20th June Yoga and relaxation for adults and children from 8.15am 

R.E. Day 

After School Activities: Mad Science 

Wednesday 21st  June Class 4 swimming lessons 

Class 5 Cake Bake – 2.30pm 

After School Activities: Orchestra 

Thursday 22nd  June Music lessons: guitar 

After School Activities: Football for year 1, 2 and 3 

Friday 23rd June Brass lessons 

New Intake afternoon 1.45pm 

Forest School 

 

Stars of the Week 

Amy Miller, Charlie Woodhouse, Taylor 

Walker, Corey Whatmough, Kacey 

Grocott, Evie Whitehead, Isaac Coyle, 

Amber Speed, Harrison Crowther, Peter 

Owen and Dylan Hunter 

 

      

Class Attendance Award 

 This week’s winner is class 1 with 100%. Well    

done. 

 

Achievements Outside of school 

Toby Scholes – star player award at Milnrow 

Junior U9’s football and Aaron Hunter for 

Player’s Player (Milnrow Junior U9’s 

football), Parent’s player (Littleborough 

juniors) and Milnrow Junior’s under 11’s 

cricket ‘Man of the Match. 

 

 

This Week’s Worship Focus 

This half term’s focus is Fruits of the Spirit. Our 

focus this week is Peace with the Key Bible 

passage: Isaiah 11:3-9 

 



Milnrow and Newhey Carnival 

 

This year, the carnival is on Saturday 24th June. 

The float will be parked at the bottom of 

Railway Street from 9.00am to be decorated. 

We do need volunteers to help with this. 

Children who want to be a part of the carnival 

need to be ready at 12.00pm on Huddersfield 

Road in fancy dress. We would like the children 

to be dressed up in any costume linked to Alice 

in Wonderland. 

We would also like bubble machines and 

bubble wands for children to use during the 

parade. These can be brought into school from 

Monday. 

Children can be collected from Milnrow Park at 

approximately 2.00pm. Children will remain on 

the float until they are collected. 

 

 

Hollingworth Academy Parent’s Meeting 

This meeting is for parents only. The staff have 

requested that children do not attend. 

 

Summer Fair 

The summer fair is going to be held in school 

on Saturday 15th July. A letter will be going 

out shortly asking for volunteers and items. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


